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Registration 2024-2025

Dear Travis Tiger Band Family:

A mandatory registration function for 2024-2025 participation in the Travis Tiger Band & Guard will be
held for Parents at the Travis Band Hall on May 18, 2024 during the May Marching Camp. There will be
multiple sessions during the day, and it is required that a parent attend. During each session we will go
through all phases of the program for 2024-2025 and explain what you need to know. If you are unable
to attend your session, please attend one of the other sessions. The registration process is critical for
Summer and Fall planning. At the end of the rehearsal, the Directors will present a student
performance.

9:00 AM - Incoming Freshmen

10:30 AM - Incoming Sophomores

11:30 PM - Incoming Juniors and Seniors
1:00 PM - Parent Performance

During each session we hope to cover everything you need to know about next year and all the ways
each of us can help make the Travis Tiger Band & Guard a positive experience for everyone.
Representatives from the major committees of the booster program will speak and will accept
registration payment and volunteer signups. One of the things to be covered is an explanation of where
funding for the program comes from, and how that money is spent on your Student.

The participation fee structure for 2024-2025 is below. The base fee has been restructured to streamline
expenses. Depending on your Student’s role in the program, there may be additional costs. Travis Band
& Guard fees remain low compared to similar programs.

$515 - Wind & Percussion (Entire Year)
$515 - Fall Guard

$575 - Winter Guard - Junior Varsity
$725 - Winter Guard - Varsity

Payment plans are available, and it will help operational cash flow greatly in the Fall if fees are paid in full
at registration. When fees go unpaid, it directly affects the entire program as those costs remain. If
your family is in need of financial help, you can reach out confidentially to the Treasurer or Band
Director to explain your situation. To help address this need, we are asking any who wish to help to
contribute to a fee scholarship program with their registration.

If you have any questions, please contact the TBBC Treasurer: treasurer@travistigerband.org




